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Canadtan Lmbassy Ambassade i Uanada

501 Pennsylvania Ave. N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20001

May 1, 1991

The Honourable Carla Hills

United States Trade Representative
600 - 17th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20506

Dear Ambassador Hills,

I am pleased to receive your letter of today's date, which
reads as follows:

(See American Note of May Ll 990)

I have the honor to confirm that the understanding referred
to in your letter is shared by my Government, and that your letter
and this reply shall constitute an agreement between our respective
Governments, to enter into force on this day.

Yours sincerely,

Original signea by
Original signe par

Marc A. Braut

M.A. Brault
Ccharge d'affaires a.i.
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